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Happy Spring!
Hi everyone!
My name is Nicole,
you proably have seen
me around this branch
for the past five years
as a CNA to an LPN
and now as your new
RNC back up!
I am excited for this
new opportunity to
work with you and
your families closer
and apply everything I
have learned  as a
CNA/ floor nurse to
meet your loved ones
needs. 
I am eager to be
working with Shea our
RNC to make sure your
loved ones are
receiving the best
care possible.
Warmer weather is
coming, drink plenty
of water, stayed
hydrated!
 

A note from the
activity department,
Rhonda and Donna are
happy that the long
awaited winter
weather is
dissipating.  The nicer
weather brings us out
to our courtyards,
beautiful outdoor
walks and outings. If
you have any
suggestions for
activities or outings
feel free to speak
with us.
If you need
transportation for
doctor appointments
Howey bus is available
on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Please
contact Rhonda for
availability and to
reserve your time.
Happy Mother's Day,
Moms!

Crystal Lake

             

We welcome May!
Cruise the Open Seas

Ahoy Matey!
We had such a great
time at our Cruise the
Open Sea theme day. 
Our photo booth was
a big hit as you can
see on your left.  The
entertainment by
Charles and the
delicious appetizers
from our chef made
this Bickford ship
rock! 
The month of May is
going to be exciting
and full of fun
activities and events.
We will be honoring
our Mother's with 
 

a variety of events.
Hope to see you
there.
We are happy to
announce our family
and friends bingo
night is back starting
this month.  We will
continue this event on
the first Monday of
every month.  This
event is open to the
public so invite your
neighbors, co-workers
and family for a fun
filled night at
Bickford!
Please review our
activity calendar and
join us at any time,
the more the merrier!
Please contact
Rhonda or Donna if
you have any
questions. 

May
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May

     **please note**
 Activities and
schedule is subject
depending on weather
and interest
 

9:30am Exercise
10am Butterfly &
Lunch Outing
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Trivia Time
 

9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Chronicles
2:30pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Word Searches
& Chat
6pm Card Cards
 

9:30am Getting Tone
10am St. Eliz Service
10:30am Bingo/Bagels
1:30pm Reminisce
2:30pm Triva Time
4pm Puzzles
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1pm Library Visits
1:30pm Walking Club
2pm Hangman
3pm Manicures
6pm Wii Bowling

10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Musical Ent.
by Chip Messner
2:30pm Social Hour
3:30pm Color Fun
4pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn

  Mother's Day Fun      
9:30am - 11:30am
& 1pm - 3pm
Make Over Spa Time
11am St. Eliz Service
4pm Puzzles
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 
 

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm True Stories
by Martina
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Friends & Family
Bingo Night

9:30am Get Toned
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:15pm Men's Group
2:30pm Birthday
Celebration/Music Ent
4pm Walking Club
6pm Dean Martin
 

9:30pm Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Bickford Store
1:30pm Craft Fun
3pm Uno Game
4pm Encore Music
6pm Movie & Popcorm
 

9:30am Exercise
10am Crowning of
Blessed Mother Serv
1:30pm Trivia Fun
2:30pm Smores & Chat
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Stretch it out
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Blast
3pm Yahtzee Games
4pm Walking Club
6pm Comedy Movie &
Treats

10:30am Wii Bowling
1:30pm Board Games
with friends
3pm Manicures
3:30pm Word
Searches  Chat
6pm Card Game

       Mother's Day
11am St. Eliz Serv
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30am Muffins &
Bingo with Mom
4pm Dominoes
6pm Movie Night
 

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
2pm Jewelry Making
3pm Board Games
& Refreshments
4pm Balloon Game
6pm Wii Games
 

9:30am Exercise
10:30am Bingo Game
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Reminisce
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Shop Outing
4pm Wii Games with
friends
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

9:30am Getting Tone
10am St. Eliz Service
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Quilt Club
2:30pm Trivia Fun
6pm Puzzles with
friends

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Spring Tea
11am Service
1:30pm Wii Fun
3pm Walking Club
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:30am Cover All
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm Board Games
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
wth friends
6pm Hogan's Heros

10:30am Puzzles
11am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Painting Fun
2:30pm L,R, Center
4pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Bickford Store
2pm Garden Club
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Wii Bowling with
friends

9:30am Stretch it out
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Trivia Time
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Music & Mem
2:30pm Cover All
4pm Walking Club
6pm Puzzles with
friends

9:30pm Exercise
10am St. Eliz Service
10:30am Bingo Game
1:30pm Cooking Club
2:30pm Reminisce
6pm Red Skelton
& Treats

9:30am Getting Tone
11am Service
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm Board Games
3:30pm Color Create
& Word Searches
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 

10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Craft Time
2:30pm Refreshments
& Chat
3:30pm Balloon Game
6pm Dean Martin &
Treats

10:30am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Cover All
2:30pm Color Create
& Word Games
6pm Puzzles with
friends

    Memorial Day
9:30am Exercise
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Games N Fun
3pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

9:15am Fire Drill
9:30am Getting Tone
10:30am Bingo Fun
12pm Hot Dog & Brat
BBQ Event & Fun
1:30pm Men's Group
6pm Checkers
 

8am Breakfast Out
9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Uno Game
1:30pm Board Games
3pm Manicures
4pm Walking Club
6pm I Love Lucy
 
 

9:30am Move 2 Music
10am St. Eliz Service
10:30am Bingo Time
12:45pm Res.Council
2pm Smoothie Social
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Puzzles
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